
 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Eric Brokmeyer 

Concrete Service Co.  

Fayetteville, NC  

 

Hello Eric,  

 

I have decided to take this opportunity to write you and thank you for the great service JD Contractors, 

LLC has received over the past several years while working with Concrete Service Co. Concrete Service 

Co’s personnel are knowledgeable, accommodating and responsive to our many requests from submittals 

through on-site delivery of concrete at job sites. Your commitment to quality and timeliness ensures we 

will want you as part of our team for many more years to come.  

Again, thank you and we look forward to many more years of working together!  

Sincerely,  

 

 


